
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

  Tuesday 24th June 2025 

Summer Fayre and Tombola - Non Uniform Day 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next Friday 4th July will be a Non-Uniform Day at school - the children can come to school 
dressed in their favourite casual outfits instead of their regular uniforms. 
 
We are organising a Tombola Event as part of our SUMMER FAYRE (to be held on Wednesday 9th 
July, more details to follow!) and are reaching out to our Crossley Hall community for support. If 
you could send a donation with your child for the tombola on the non uniform day, we would be 
very grateful! Examples of donations can include:  

●​ Unopened toiletries 
●​ Toys and games 
●​ Books 
●​ Non-perishable food items 
●​ Chocolate & sweets 

Why Your Support Matters: 
Community involvement is crucial to the success of our school. The proceeds from the tombola 
will directly benefit our children - every penny raised will go back into school and help us to 
provide better experiences for our pupils. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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